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Delay in the Launch of Futures on the NYSE Arca Gold Miners, MSCI ACWI, MSCI 

ACWI Ex-US, and MSCI Emerging Markets Asia  Indices  

 

Summary 

 

This Notice announces a delay in the start of trading in Futures on the NYSE Arca Gold 

Miners, MSCI ACWI, MSCI ACWI Ex-US, and MSCI Emerging Markets Asia Indices. 

 

 

1. Introduction  

 

1.1 NYSE Liffe US Notice No. 25/2013 announced the listing of Futures on the NYSE Arca 

Gold Miners Index with trading commencing with the October 7, 2013 Trading Session. 

 

1.2 NYSE Liffe US Notice No. 27/2013 announced the listing of, among others, Futures on 

the MSCI ACWI, MSCI ACWI Ex-US, and MSCI Emerging Markets Asia Indices with 

trading commencing with the October 15, 2013 Trading Session. 

 

2.  Delay in Launch of Futures on NYSE Arca Gold Miners, MSCI ACWI, MSCI 

ACWI Ex-US, and MSCI Emerging Markets Asia  Indices 

 

2.1       The Exchange has determined to delay the start of trading in Futures on the NYSE Arca 

Gold Miners, MSCI ACWI, MSCI ACWI Ex-US, and MSCI Emerging Markets Asia  

Indices.  Accordingly, Futures on the NYSE Arca Gold Miners Index will not be made 

available to trade with the October 7, 2013 Trading Session as announced in Notice 

25/2013 and Futures on the MSCI ACWI, MSCI ACWI Ex-US, and MSCI Emerging 

Markets Asia  Indices will not be made available to trade with the October 15, 2013 

Trading Session as announced in Notice 27/2013. 

 

2.2 The Exchange will inform market participants by future Notice of the new launch date or 

dates for these Futures when such date or dates have been determined. 

http://www.nyse.com/pdfs/25-2013.pdf
http://www.nyse.com/pdfs/27-2013.pdf


 

 

 
 

 

Members who have questions or seek additional information in respect of this Notice should 

contact: 

New York Office 

Chicago Office 

+1 212 656 4300 

+1 312 442 7730 
nyseliffeus@nyx.com 
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